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Lisa Heckman 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
Christian, Ann, and I are in St. Louis this week attending the annual Polity, Benefits, and Mission Conference.  
Crunched for time, I simply leave you with a reminder … 

 

As the spirit moves you, please express your gratitude to your pastor for their servant leadership. 
 
Pastors:  please know that I am thankful for all that you are doing in the lives of our congregations and for 
this presbytery. 
 
Grace and Peace. 
  

Lisa 
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Rev. Lisa S. Heckman 
Transitional Executive Presbyter 
Presbytery of Milwaukee 
lisa@pbymilwaukee.org 
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